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Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: National Coaches Week
	Text8: The purpose of National Coaches Week is to provide the 300,000 coaches who call Brampton and Ontario home with the resources, representation, and recognition they deserve. We celebrate the many amazing coaches who live and volunteer in our communities for their selfless commitment to their athletes and participants by saying #ThanksCoach. 



The Coaches Association of Ontario is an independent and non-profit organization founded in 2002 which provides assistance to coaches in all sports in Ontario, from amateur to elite levels 



With events help across the province and country to celebrate coaching. National Coaches Week provides coaches with the recognition they deserve for the time they devote to ensuring Canadians live an active and healthy lifestyle. 



Throughout the week, the City of Brampton and communities all across Ontario will be showing their support for coaches through community events, proclamations and lightings. 



I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim September 21-27, 2025 as "National Coaches Week" in the City of Brampton.


